
1. Letter to the editor, Daily Telegraph, 21 May 2018
Re 'Project Sydney'.  
Good on the Telegraph for pushing for a fair go.  But the diagram on the front page May 21 says lots about 'the plan'.  No link from Liverpool to the airport even though it is the closest centre.  A 35km line to the south but no short link - or junction - to Leppington.  Four independent rail systems.  A need to change trains at least three times between the airport and Macarthur for the next 20 or so years.  Nothing north of Parramatta.  A fair go?  More like a dogs breakfast that warrants an independent public inquiry rather than praise from the Governments' back slapping machine!
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